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26/06/2022  10:24:012022/1536/P COMMNT Weng Yew Ho, 

Yi-Ching Ng and 

Chang Shen Ho

The proposed rear extension as represented in the drawings appears to be incongruous and unsympathetic 

with the design of the 19th century building. If the erection of this extension is allowed to go ahead, with the 

materials proposed (aluminium frames and tiling), it  would interfere with look and feel of the communal 

garden which all the residents of Maxwell Court share. It is hoped that the proposed design of the rear 

extension can be reviewed to be more fitting and sympathetic to the overall design of the building. Thank you.
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